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"ONE- LINERS"

CHE Long-Range Planning Committees
Academic Programs {H, W. Davis, USC, Chmn.) First of broad objectives
(inventory of existing degree programs) completed by Commission staff
and submitted to Dr. Davis. Next meeting: unscheduled.

Enrollments/Admissions {K. N. Vickery, Clemson, Chmn.) Second meeting
10/16. . Admissions subcommiltee met 11/25. F. W. Danicls is com-
piling responses on "Freshman Profiles'" requested of all colleges. En-
rollment projections by non-public colleges obtained from Private Higher
Education Committee, Next meeting: unscheduled.

Private Higher Education (A, G. D, Wiles, Newbcrry, Chmn.} Third meetiﬁg
12/16. Reviewcd, and suggested changes in, draft of Committee report
prepared by consultant. Has compiled "Goals Reports' from about 2/3
of non-public colleges. Next meeting: Feb. 11, Greenville.

Faculty (J. W. Duckett, The Citadel, Chmn.) Second meeting 11/18. There
was discussion of reports on {ringe benefits, governance, evaluation,
leave, tenure, and oulside work. Special interest was shown in TIAA
program and information will be provided at the next meeting. Commitice
members will also present reports on Faculty Recruitment, Faculty Coun-
seling, and Faculty Retention in Private Colleges, Next meeting: January
27, Columbia. ' l

Student Aid (L.L. Kerford, S, C, Statc' Chmn. } Update of CHE student aid study
(1967-68) under way, but still missing some responses. Next meeting: un-
scheduled.

Facilities (J. E. Wise, MUSC, Chmn.} First mceting 11/16. The first meeting
was gencral and organizational. Subsequently, background data has been
reproduced and distributed to all members, and Mr. Michael and Dr. Wise -
have conferred on an approach to collecting information for thc commitiee’
repceri. Next mecting: January 20, Columbia,

Finapces (K. R. Manning, Winthrop, Chmn.} Mr. Manning, Assistant to the
President for Business and Finance at Winthrop accepted the chairmanship
. of this committee and will be scheduling the first meeting in the near future.

Libraries (M. Reames, Francis Marion, Chmn) First Mceting 11/19. A decision
was reached to devclop a questionnaire to obtain data about the librarics at
all colleges and universitics in South Carclina. The questionnaire iz {o be
developed by Mr. Hurst Marshall, CHE staff member, and critliqued by
cornmiticc members prior to January distribuiion. Next meeting: unscheduled
in February. '




